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            30th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

General Information Letter (6) 
 
As we begin the second half of the Christmas term, I would like to take the opportunity to thank 
all my staff, who have worked extremely hard over the last few weeks to support your children.  I 
have been very pleased with the way in which students have conducted themselves in and around 
school, and applied themselves in lessons.  Most children are now wearing the uniform properly, 
but there is still a small minority of children who are not.  Please ensure that your child has the 
correct uniform after half term, as staff do not want to have to send them home to change if they 
come to school incorrectly attired. 
 
Please note that this Wednesday (1st November) is All Saints Day; this is a holy day of obligation 
and we shall be taking all students in Years 7 and 8 to mass in St Aloysius Church at 09:30.  I 
strongly encourage our Catholic families to attend mass in their parish on this important feast day. 
 
On Tuesday 7th November, students in Years 7-10 will work from home, as we shall be having an 
Academic Review Day for our Year 11 students. 
 
Year 9 Parents’ Evening will be on Monday 13th November; following our consultation with 
parents, all our parents’ evenings will now be in person at school, and will run from 4:00pm to 
6:00pm.  Staff will be available to discuss your child’s progress so far this term. 
 
Our prizegiving evening will be on Thursday 16th November, and we celebrate Founder’s Day on 
Friday 17th November; we shall have our annual sponsored walk to raise money for the school 
and The Passage; more details on both of the events will follow after this week.  
 
I hope that you all had a peaceful and blessed half term break and I look forward to continuing to 
work with you for the benefit of your children. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr M. Anthony 

Headteacher 
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